

31st October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

As we move into Autumn Term 2, we have some updates regarding school and staffing.

Firstly, we welcomed Mr Harrison back in school today who will have a phased return to Salisbury Class over this week and next. He is eager to get started and the children have seen him around school today. He will have handover meetings with Mrs Walker over the week.

Mrs Coote is making progress after her medical procedure and will continue her convalescence over this term. Mrs Wilkins will continue in the role of class teacher ably supported by Mrs Lear.

Mrs Edwards has also had a medical procedure and we have Mrs Leith working with Canterbury Class for November. She has also started today.

Tomorrow is the Flu vaccine for those children who have had consent from their parents. This will be done during the school day using a nasal spray.

Clubs have started again today and will carry on until the end of November and the start of December with end dates to be confirmed later.

Thank you for your parent questionnaire returns these will be evaluated by the Governors and myself to look at any issues or areas for further development.

I will also send out a key dates letter before the end of the week regarding Christmas events and other key dates.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson





